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April 4, 2020 

 

Dear Patrons and Community Members, 

At the direction of Governor Dewine and for the safety of our patrons and staff, Brown Memorial Library will be 

closed until further notice 

In the meantime, we encourage patrons to take advantage of our digital collection for eBooks, audiobooks, and 

magazines through the Ohio Digital Library.   

 Because this is an unprecedented time, the Ohio Digital Library has temporarily enabled the Instant Digital Card 

(IDC) feature. This allows non-library users access to library materials. Users will be authenticated as Ohio 

residents using their phone numbers and will be texted a verification code.  They can then start checking out 

titles immediately.   

If you have questions, please contact us through our website https://www.brownmemorial.lib.oh.us/contact or 

reach out to us through social media. 

Please keep in mind that these measures are temporary and are subject to change. Thank you for your patience 

and understanding during this difficult time. 

 

Mary Ellen Lakes 

Director 

 

https://ohdbks.overdrive.com/
https://ohdbks.overdrive.com/
https://www.brownmemorial.lib.oh.us/contact

